
DEDICATION 
This unique, special volume of Nuclear Technology, reporting the Three 

Mile Island Unit 2 accident after 10 years, is dedicated to all of those then liv-
ing in the environs of Three Mile Island as typified by Nathan Beittenmiller, 
born November 25, 1979. At the time of the accident, March 28, 1979, he was 
known only by his mother, my daughter, living about 6.5 miles from Three 
Mile Island. 

I would also like to dedicate this volume to the late Dr. Willis R. Young, 
U.S. Department of Energy Program Manager for the Idaho Office during 
a large part of the recovery period. Dr. Young typified those doing and 
reporting the research and cleanup work and encouraged publication of all 
the information. We are grateful that the costs, as great as they are, are mea-
sured only in economic terms, not in loss of life or health. 

Roy G. Post 
Editor 




